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Quest Village receives partner grant from Dr. Phillips Charities  

Orlando, Florida (April 3, 2018) – Quest, Inc., a not-for-profit organization serving 

individuals with developmental disabilities throughout Central Florida, received a $250,000 

grant from Dr. Phillips Charities in support of Quest Village, a new, innovative residential 
community for independent adults with developmental disabilities.   

The Dr. Phillips name has been a major economic and philanthropic presence in the Central 

Florida community since the turn of the 20th century. Dr. Phillips Charities honors the legacy 

of the Phillips family and its support of the organizations that live up to the motto “to help 
others help themselves.”  

This partnership grant supports programming at Quest Village and ensures that all residents 
have the tools they need to succeed. 

The community is located off of Woodbury Road, at 12799 Robin Cherney Way, named in 

memory of an individual served at Quest Training Center in Orlando. Quest Village contains 

48 residences, a community center, basketball court and gazebo.  Each single-story building 

offers a modern apartment design with wood-tone floors throughout, one bedroom, one 

bathroom, a dine-in kitchen, a living room, a washer and dryer, a covered porch, extra 
storage space and Wi-Fi capabilities.  

“Quest Village fills a gap for people with developmental disabilities who are ready to live 

independently,“ said Brooke Eakins, Chief Operating Officer, Quest, Inc. “The community 

allows residents to thrive with unparalleled access to employment, entertainment, 

education, and other community activities while gaining friendships and living in a positive 

environment with neighbors who share similar interests.” 

For more information about Quest Village, visit us at www.questvillage.org or contact Mrs. 

Faye Murphy, Director of Quest Village, at fmurphy@questinc.org.  

About Quest, Inc.: Quest, Inc., helps people with disabilities achieve their dreams to live, learn, 
work and play. As Central Florida’s premier provider of these services, Quest, Inc. makes a difference 
in the lives of more than 1,000 individuals each day and has been part of the community for more 
than 50 years. For more information, visit www.questinc.org. 

Dr. Phillips Charities: The Dr. Phillips name has been a major economic and philanthropic presence 
in the Central Florida community since the turn of the 20th century. Dr. Phillips Charities (Dr. Phillips 

Inc. and the Dr. P. Phillips Foundation) uses the earnings from its investment and real estate income 
to give financial assistance to hundreds of charities serving primarily in Orange and Osceola counties. 
Dr. Phillips has contributed more than $190 million in grants and pledges to Central Florida. 
www.drphillips.org.                                                                                                        
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